IN TOUCH





It was lovely to see many of you at the year 7 and 10 parent-tutor meetings this week. The importance of a strong partnership between parents and school to support a child's education cannot be overstated and we were pleased that so many of you were able to attend. We look forward to welcoming parents of children in years 8 and 9 on Thursday 14 November for their meetings.

YEAR 7 COMMISIONING SERVICE

We are also looking forward to seeing year 7 parents again at the Commissioning

Service on 7 November and are delighted that Fr Gregory Echegwo, our Priest Chaplain who is currently away doing teacher training will be leading the service.

PARENT PULSE SURVEY

Thank you to those parents who responded to our parent pulse survey. The results are shared with you in this edition of In Touch.

Today marks the end of a long and busy halfterm. I hope that you and your families will be able to enjoy some relaxing time together and we look forward to welcoming all students back to school on **Wednesday 6 November** at the **normal start time**.





Saturday 26th October Wednesday 6th November Thursday 7 November

Thursday 16th November

St John Bosco College

Half Term holidays

School starts at normal time

Year 7 Commissioning service (5.00-6.30pm)

Years 8 and 9 Tutor/Student/Parent meeting (4:15-6:30pm)

@SJBC London

@SJBCWandsworth









PARENT PULSE SURVEY

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who took the time to participate in our recent Parent Pulse survey on student happiness, wellbeing, and safety.

With **114** responses, representing approximately 14% of our 840 students, we are encouraged by the strong engagement from our community.

Your feedback plays a critical role in shaping the environment at St John Bosco College, and your contributions help to ensure we continue to provide a safe, inclusive, and happy experience for all students.



% RES

RESULTS

We are pleased to share some of the positive highlights from the survey results:

of parents agreed or strongly agreed that their child is happy at St John Bosco College, with many expressing confidence in the nurturing environment we strive to provide.

of parents felt their child is safe at the school, reflecting our ongoing efforts to ensure a secure and supportive RUAH atmosphere for all students.

of parents also praised the school's focus on behaviour, with the majority agreeing that we ensure pupils are well-behaved, contributing to a respectful and disciplined school community.

of respondents acknowledged that the school teaches the value of respect, a key part of our ethos, which we continually work to reinforce among students.

of parents said their child has made friends at school, and 87% felt that their child is included and part of the school community, demonstrating the welcoming and inclusive environment we aim to foster.

FEEDBACK

Some parents highlighted the school's strong focus on student behaviour and the professional conduct of staff, contributing to a sense of safety and belonging.

Additionally, we received valuable feedback on areas for improvement, including the need for continued vigilance in addressing issues such as disagreements between students promptly and maintaining positive relationships between staff and students.



MATTERS

Your feedback not only affirms what we are doing well but also helps us to focus on areas where we can continue to grow.

We look forward to keeping these conversations open and encourage more of you to participate in future surveys to ensure your voices are heard and considered in our ongoing school development.

POPPY APPEAL

After half term, our school council students will be selling poppies in support of the Royal British Legion's Poppy Appeal.

This is a wonderful opportunity for students to learn about the significance of remembrance and to contribute to supporting veterans and their families.

Please encourage your children to participate in this important act of remembrance and community service.

BIKE MARKING

Register Your Bike with your local officers at ST Mary's Battersea Church to prevent your bicycle from being stolen.

DATE

Saturday 26th October 2024

TIME

14:00 - 15:00

PLACE

ST Mary's Battersea Church, The Moorings, Battersea Church Road, SW11 3NA



BIKE MARKING

Register Your Bike with your local officers at Thames Walk to prevent your bicycle from being stolen.

DATE

Thursday 31st October 2024

TIME

17:00 - 18:00

PLACE

Thames Walk, London, SW11 3UY